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As Lake Mendota Drive homeowner (4910 Lake Mendota Dr), I oppose the reconstruction proposal as presented,
and, in particular, the addition of sidewalks to the roadway. If a sidewalk must be included, it should be limited to
the south side of the road, in order to minimize property damage due to grade and erosion issues, and would greatly
reduce the number of affected lots / properties.

Regards,
David Van Sickle
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